CUR TISS - Nuclear Division
WRIGHT “Broa, CA 92621

T: 714.528.2301 | F: 714.528.0128

www.curtisswright.com/NuclearDivision

June 29, 2016

Mr. Richard P. Mclntyre, Acting Chief

Quality Assurance Vendor Inspection Branch-2

Division of Construction Inspection and Operational Programs
Office of New Reactors

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

11545 Rockuville Pike,

Rockville, MD 20852

SUBJECT: Response to request for additional information related to NRC Inspection
Report 99901377/2012-201, specifically for NON 99901377/2012-201-02 and
99901377/2012-201-03 dated June 10, 2016.

Mr. Mclintyre,

We have reviewed the above subject letter and request for additional information. In accordance
with the Agency request, attached are 2 copies of our records for your use. One (1) copy is fully
un-redacted for your internal use in evaluating our actions in order to provide the agency with
sufficient documentation to provide closure for the related ITTAC’s. We request once their
usefulness has been fulfilled, please destroy or return the un-redacted copy. The second copy is
our redacted copy for your use to post in ADAMS for public viewing.

As previously communicated in our letter dated November 30, 2012: for NON 999013777/2012-
201-02 had three (3) components that were addressed by our Corrective Actions numbered
2032 and 2034; for NON 999013777/2012-201-03 was addressed by our Corrective Action
number 2033. The documents supporting the actions for corrective action closure are attached
to their respective Corrective Action Request, and herein provided for your evaluation and use.

If you have further questions after reviewing our submittal, please contact myself at
kmckown@curtisswright.com or our Quality Director, John DeKleine at rdekleine@curtisswright.com

Respectfully submitted,

YN

Kevin McKown
General Manager

Cc: rdekleine@curtisswright.com



